July 18, 1944.

Miss Ruth Hoover,
61538 Kermwood Ave.,
Chicago, Illinois.

Dear }Miss Hoover:

The College Office hes asked us to send them
l. schedule of classes for the six weeks' term begimning on

September l1lothe This Behodule is due in their d‘fioa not
- later than July 21,

_ I have been checking over the schedule you
left with me, and thouyght it best to let you know what our
swimming pool schedule is at the present time before we sub-
~mit a schedule to the College Office. It mmy be that you
will want to substitute another course for Elementary Swimming
at 11:30. I am enclosing & pool schedule for the semester now
in session, which ends on October Z2l.

Do you think you can find enough hours when
the pool is not used by the lawvy for yowr cowse 31W? IT is
our understanding that the Electricians' Mates will be dis-
continued here sometime in October, and that will release a
good many hours in the pool.
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and send it back to me, I can then sond a&-schedule %o the College
Office. I'm sorry I have %o bother you with this, but I felt it

was important to you to have it right.
Thank you.

Sincerely,



